TO: Inspections

FROM: Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator
DATE: July 18, 2002
RE: C. of O. for # 124 West Shore Drive

Lead CBL (083EA(012) ID# (2000-0169)

After visiting # 124 West Shore Drive, I have the following comments:

Site Work Completed.

At this time, I recommend issuing a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy.

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments.
Thank You.

Cc:  Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager
file

File: O:\drc\124westshorel.doc



